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ACTION

BACKGROUND INFORMATION:
As a result of hurricane Rita, the Beeville Independent School District was closed for two 
days.  The District obtained a waiver from TEA for the two instructional days lost.  
Additionally, the Beeville ISD school calendar has been revised to reflect the loss of the two 
instructional days.

Due to the uncertainty of the path of hurricane Rita, Beeville ISD employees were directed to 
remain home for two days in September due to the possible threat of hurricane Rita.  These 
employees were acting under the direction of the Beeville ISD, Bee County officials and the 
public interest.

ITEMS ADDRESSED:
Loss of two days of instructional time during hurricane Rita.

RECOMMENDED ACTION:
The administration recommends that the Beeville ISD employees be paid for days missed 
during hurricane Rita.

MOTION:
I move that the employees who were directed to remain home on September 22 and 23, 
2005 receive no deductions in pay, in the best interest of the District.

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:
This action will not change the 2005-2006 Budget, however two days of instructional value 
have been lost.
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